
Name of Individual Being Nominated 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

Name of Motor Carrier	

The above named safety director is nominated for the Maine Motor Transport Association Safety 
Director of the Year award.  The nominee has responsibility for the safety activities for the company 
named above.  The nominee is of high moral character and has made significant contributions to 
safety for the company and within the trucking industry.

All of the statements contained in support of this nomination are true.  It is understood that MMTA 
reserves the right to verify any of the information submitted as part of this nomination.

The Motor Carrier agrees that if the nominee is selected, the motor carrier and safety director will 
attend the MMTA Annual Banquet to receive the award.  							       	
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